From: Dave Stoldt [mailto:dstoldt@mpwmd.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 4:05 PM

To: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Grober,

Les@Waterboards

Cc: Rich Svindland; Barbara Meister; John Narigi; Mike Zimmerman; Ron Meer; Stephanie Locke; Bill

Kampe (); 'Dave Laredo'; Brian LeNeve (bjleneve@att.net); LarrySilver@earthlink.net;

'jficker@calstrat.com'; Minton, Jonas; 'David Beech (dbeech@comcast.net)'

Subject: RE: WR 2009-060 Condition 2 Meeting Yesterday

All,

In an attempt to address concerns raised by the attorney for the Sierra Club, we have made very slight changes to the text of our January 3rd proposal. Most of the clarification is contained in the footnotes and is intended to underscore the unlikelihood of significant water credit transfers from location to location and the inability to move water from jurisdiction to jurisdiction under existing rules. Redline and clean versions are attached.

Once again, I want to point out that all of this discussion is about a very small amount of water use capacity that has already been "in the system" at some point during recent years, hence not new water. Further, the District's rules and regulations are designed to reduce consumption system-wide, ensure compliance with an overall Effective Diversion Limit, but to maintain a clear, well understood set of rules for local land use decisions.

At this time, the District does not intend to further modify its language on the community-based proposal, and we recognize that this version is consistent with the January 3rd proposal which has received an outpouring of support from many different stakeholders on the Monterey Peninsula.

Best regards,		
Dave		

David J. Stoldt General Manager Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court – Bldg G Monterey, CA 93940

831.658.5651

From: Dave Stoldt [mailto:dstoldt@mpwmd.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Mrowka, Kathy@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards; Grober,

Les@Waterboards

Cc: Rich Svindland; Barbara Meister; John Narigi; Mike Zimmerman; Ron Meer; Stephanie Locke; Bill

Kampe; 'Dave Laredo'; Brian LeNeve (bileneve@att.net); LarrySilver@earthlink.net;

'jficker@calstrat.com'; Minton, Jonas; 'David Beech (dbeech@comcast.net)'

Subject: RE: WR 2009-060 Condition 2 Meeting Yesterday

All,

Apologies to all, but Mayor Kampe has updated his email address, so please do not "reply all" to the last email or use his individually. The revised address is regional@billkampe.org and I have included him on this email correctly.

Dave

David J. Stoldt General Manager Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court – Bldg G Monterey, CA 93940

831.658.5651